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SCI FLL Regional 
Team Neutrino went back to the Science Center to 

volunteer at their FLL regional. Members from our team 
were judges, referees, and 4 other positions. Great job 

to all the FLL teams, and we look forward to seeing 
some of you at the state championship in January! 

Preseason projects 
Our team had a few projects before kickoff. We 
designed a cart for our robot, updated our Flickr 
page to include all our pictures, worked on the 
Safety Animation, and took an intro to 
programming class led by lead mentor, Tony. 

AMS FLL Scrimmage 
This year, we once again volunteered at Ames Middle 
School’s FIRST LEGO League scrimmage. It was great to 
see all their hard work on their robots and projects! 
After the scrimmage, we presented to the teams about 
Team Neutrino and demonstrated our robot. 

Coming  Next  Month: We will start our 2015 build season! 


